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National Federation of Indian Railwaymen

3, CHELMSFORD ROAD, NEW DELHI - 110 055
Affiliated %o :
Indian National Trade Union Congress (INTUC)
International Transport Workers' Federation (ITF)

No. II/2/Part VII Dated: 20/01/2016

The Secretary (E),
Railway Board,
New Delhi

Dear Sir,

Sub:  Increasing Promotion Quota percentage for Technician I posts in Diesel/Electric
Loco/EMU Sheds on Indian Railways -reg.

Ref: (i) NFIR’s PNM item No. 5/2014.
(i) Railway Board’s letter No. E(NG)I-2014/PM7/1 dated 18/12/2015.
(iii))  NFIR’s letter No. II/2/Part VII dated 28/12/2015. v
(iv)  Corrigendum issued by Railway Board vide letter No. E(NG)I-2014/PM7/1 dated
14/01/2016 (ACS No. 231) IREM Vol-I (First Re-print Edition 2009).
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With reference to the Corrigendum issued by the Railway Board vide dated 14/01/2016 on the
above subject, it is once again reminded that the subject being NFIR/PNM item wherein the Federation
has conveyed its objection to the instructions issued under letter dated 18/12/2015,contending that the
ratio of DR, LDCE & Promotion Quotas should be 25%, 25% and 50% respectively as is in vogue in
other Technical categories. The Federation also urged upon the Railway Board to arrange to convene a
meeting with the CRB as we are very much tired of fruitless discussions at the lower level.

It is once again requested to see that the special meeting with CRB is convened very soon to
discuss and thrash out the issue. Incidentally, it is mentioned that the staff of Technical categories in
Diesel, Electric Loco Shed/EMU Loco Sheds are extremely disappointed over the negative attitude of the
Railway Board, causing harm to their career.

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. M. Raghavaiah) —~
General Secretary- -

Copy to the Executive Director, E(N), Railway Board, New Delhi for information and necessary action
please.
Copy to the Executive Director (IR), Railway Board, New Delhi for information and necessary action
please.
Copy to the General Secretaries of affiliated Unions of NFIR along with copy of Board’s letter dated
14/01/2016.
Media Centre/NFIR.
File No. 5/2014 (PNM).

Phone : 011-23343305, 65027299, Rly. 030-22283, 22626, Fax : 011-23744013, Rly. 22382, Telegram : RAILMAZDOR
E-mail : gs @nfirindia.com; dr.mr@india.com, Website : www.nfirindia.org

EARLY DETECTION OF HIV / AIDS - PROLONGS QUALITY OF LIFE



